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PUERTO RICO GOVERNMENT RETAINS 

DENTONS AS LEGAL ADVISOR 
 

 

 

SAN JUAN, P.R. - Today, the Fiscal Authority and Financial Advisory Authority announced that the law firm of 

Dentons has been retained to advice the Government of  Puerto Rico in all legal matters related to the 

development and implementation of the Fiscal Plan, debt restructuring and renegotiation, communications with 

creditors and the Fiscal Oversight Board, among others.  In addition to being one of the largest law firms in the 

world, Dentons has one of the best restructuring and bankruptcy groups in the United States. The Dentons team 

stands out for its vast experience in the areas of government finance and public policy, including a leading role in 

the bankruptcy proceedings of the City of Detroit under Chapter 9 of the U.S. Bankruptcy Code, where it 

successfully represented and defended the retirees of said city. 
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